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10 April 2012 
 
 
Alan Bright 
Director, Metropolitan & Regional Projects South 
NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure 
23-33 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 
 
Attention: Mark Brown 
 
Dear Alan, 
 
CONCEPT PLAN APPLICATION MP10_0229 

461 CAPTAIN COOK DRIVE, WOOLOOWARE 

 
Further to our submission of the Preferred Project Report and Response to Submission for the 
Cronulla Sharks Redevelopment Concept Plan (MP10_0229), please find attached the following 
additional information: 

 photomontages prepared by Virtual Ideas to provide indicative illustrations of the northern and 
southern elevations of the Club and Retail Centre building envelope; and 

 letter of support from the Department of Education and Communities in regards to the co-
sharing arrangements of the Cronulla High School fields to include the Cronulla Football Club 
training fields. 

 
Hard copies and a CD containing the digital file are attached to assist in your assessment. 
 
Should you have any queries about this matter, please do not hesitate to contact Michael Oliver on 
9956 6962 or moliver@jbaplanning.com.au. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Gordon Kirkby 
Director 

 


